Social Media Post
Are you a student pilot at UND (or UPT pilot in the United States Air Force)?
You are invited to participate in a research study seeking your opinions about the aerospace medical system!
Participation involves a confidential, voluntary, one-time 30-60 minute phone interview where you will be asked about your opinions and perspective about the aviation health system.
No identifying information will be collected and you can stop your participation at any time. 
For questions, please contact Elizabeth Bjerke, PhD at  elizabeth.bjerke@und.edu. 
This study is approved by University of North Dakota Institutional Review Board (IRB) (Approval date XXX; Number: XXX). This study is sponsored by the US Air Force, Department of Defense. 
Ready to get started? Link. 

Recruiting Email for UND Civilian Pilot Trainees:
Because you are currently enrolled as an aviation student within the John D. Odegard School of Aerospace Sciences at UND, you are invited to participate in a research study seeking your opinions about pilot healthcare seeking behavior and the aerospace medical system.
Participation involves a 5-minute online survey followed by a confidential, voluntary, one-time 30-60 minute Zoom virtual interview where you will be asked about your thoughts and opinions about the aviation health system.
No identifying information will be collected during the interview and you can stop your participation at any time. 
For questions, please contact Beth Bjerke at elizabeth.berjke@und.edu. 
This study is approved by the University of North Dakota Institutional Review Board (IRB) (Approval date XXX; Number: XXX). This study is sponsored by the US Air Force, Department of Defense.
If you are interested in participating, please click the following link: (Link to Qualtrics survey)



